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NICHETTO

MATERIAL OPTIONS 102S STANLEY ARMCHAIR

The exposed solid wood frame is the elegant 
focal point of Stanley, where the expert 
woodwork is revealed in the details of the 
joinery. The taut upholstery of the backrest 
provides a crisp appearance, while the deep 
back cushions with generously folded upholstery 
portray the exceptional comfort the chair 
offers. Designed by Luca Nichetto and 
manufactured by De La Espada for the Nichetto 
brand.

SIZE

W96 × D88 × H82 cm, seat height 45 cm, seat 
depth 65 cm
W37 4/5 × D34 2/3 × H32 1/3 ” seat height 17 
3/4 ”, seat depth 25 2/3 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information.

0

1

N

I

C

H

E

T

T

O

D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M
/
B
R
A
N
D
S
/
N
I
C
H
E
T
T
O
/

S
A
L
E
S
@
D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M

NICHETTO

MATERIAL OPTIONS 102S STANLEY ARMCHAIR

The exposed solid wood frame is the elegant 
focal point of Stanley, where the expert 
woodwork is revealed in the details of the 
joinery. The taut upholstery of the backrest 
provides a crisp appearance, while the deep 
back cushions with generously folded upholstery 
portray the exceptional comfort the chair 
offers. Designed by Luca Nichetto and 
manufactured by De La Espada for the Nichetto 
brand.

SIZE

W96 × D88 × H82 cm, seat height 45 cm, seat 
depth 65 cm
W37 4/5 × D34 2/3 × H32 1/3 ” seat height 17 
3/4 ”, seat depth 25 2/3 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information.

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 102S STANLEY ARMCHAIR

The exposed solid wood frame is the elegant 
focal point of Stanley, where the expert 
woodwork is revealed in the details of the 
joinery. The taut upholstery of the backrest 
provides a crisp appearance, while the deep 
back cushions with generously folded upholstery 
portray the exceptional comfort the chair 
offers. Designed by Luca Nichetto and 
manufactured by De La Espada for the Nichetto 
brand.

SIZE

W96 × D88 × H82 cm, seat height 45 cm, seat 
depth 65 cm
W37 4/5 × D34 2/3 × H32 1/3 ” seat height 17 
3/4 ”, seat depth 25 2/3 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information.

102S STANLEY ARMCHAIR

SIZE

SPECIFICATION

mailto:sales@delaespada.com
mailto:sales@delaespada.com

